
From: Cheryl A. Laudert
To: Bennett, John F (DOT)
Subject: RE: Eva Creek
Date: Friday, September 06, 2013 11:33:11 AM

Hi John,
Here is some information on the wind project/mining issue we encountered on the Eva Creek Wind
project.  The Final Finding & Decision mentions it in several areas.
Please don’t use or share these documents in whole, although you can use any wording that might
be helpful.
Good luck with the Tofty Road project.
Cheryl
 

From: Bennett, John F (DOT) [mailto:johnf.bennett@alaska.gov] 
Sent: Friday, September 06, 2013 8:25 AM
To: Cheryl A. Laudert
Subject: Eva Creek
 
Cheryl: Thanks again to you and Greg for the great tour of the Eva Creek wind farm.  As a follow up I
wanted to check with you again about obtaining a copy of your agreement with the miners who have
staked claims on the DNR ground.  I’m not sure if it will have any bearing on our mining issues on the
Tofty road but you never know.  Thanks, JohnB
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